
 
 

 

19th June, 2024 

 

To, 

The BSE Limited 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Clarification on Price Movement 

 

This reference to your email dated June 19th, 2024, we would like to inform you that all events and 
information, including price-sensitive details, are duly communicated to the stock exchange in 

accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, as and when required. 

 

Additionally, we would like to inform you that, at present, there are no events or information that require 
submission under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

 

This is for your information and records. 
 

Thanking you, 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

For Shree Hanuman Sugar & Industries Limited 

 

Director 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 


